Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Isenberg, Melanie A. <Melanie.Isenberg@hollyenergy.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 10:48 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: RPAIR@BLM.GOV; TARA MARTIN (office2@sesi-nm.com)
Subject: Closure Report & Final C-141 for HEP Barnsdall #2RP-4020
Attachments: Barnsdall Closure.pdf; FINAL C-141 BARNSDALL SIGNED.pdf

Attached is the Final C-141 and Closure report for the HEP Barnsdall spill (2RP-4020). If anyone has any questions or
concerns please feel free to contact me.

Melanie Isenberg
Environmental Associate
Holly Energy Partners
1602 W. Main St.
Artesia, NM 88210
Phone: 575-748-8972
Cell: 214-605-8303
Fax: 575-748-4052

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, may contain information that is privileged
and confidential.If you received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and
do not retain any paper or electronic copies of this message or any attachments.Unless expressly stated, nothing
contained in this message should be construed as a digital or electronic signature or a commitment to a binding
agreement.



